## Metropolitan Borough of Sandwell







Headteacher: Mr D Heather

Wolverley Creacent Oldbury West Midlands B69 IBG

Tel: 0121 552 5491 www.stjanesprinary.co.uk

3rd May 2024

Dear Parents / Guardians

With the weather now warming up, can we please ask that all children have drinks with them, as well as a sun hat and sunscreen (children will need to apply this themselves with supervision), as they may have outside play.

Can children please bring these items into school with them rather than being dropped off throughout the school day.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Hayward Nursery